SUBJECT TO APPROVAL

SOUTHBURY BOARD OF SELECTMEN
February 3, 2022

RESOLVED, that the Southbury Board of Selectmen,
upon the recommendation of the Finance Director,
hereby approves the proposal from Silver Petrucelli
Associates for the Ballantine Pool and Bath House
Preliminary Design Services, in the amount of
$26,800.



TOWN OF

SOUTHBURY

Fiscal Office
501 Main Street South
Southbury, Connecticut 06488
(203) 262-0647
Fax: (203) 264-9762

Memo

To: Board of Selectmen

From: Dan Colton, Finance Director

Date: February 3, 2022

Subject: Ballantine Pool and Bath House Preliminary Design Services

RFP

The Town received eight proposals for Ballantine Pool and Bath House Preliminary
Design Services. After reviewing all of the proposals, I am recommending the Board
approve Silver Petrucelli Associates to complete this project. At an informational
meeting, the Town requested good, better, best designs, and Silver Petrucelli and
Associates provided the most cost effective bid.



Ballantine Pool & Bath House Preliminary Design Services Proposals

Firm Cost
Russell and Dawson 15,000
Silver Petrucelli Associates 26,800
Clough, Harbour and Associates 28,900
Bennett Sullivan Associates 29,500
Lothrop Associates Architects 30,700
Frair Architects 31,250
H2M Architects and Engineers 37,400
EDM Architecture and Engineering 45,000

**Proposal did not include good/better/best designs



